CTC GRAMPIAN SUGGESTION BOX
	Date
	

	Name
	

	Address
	

	Email address
	


	The Suggestion Box has been developed to provide more opportunity for club members to make comments on any aspect of the operation of CTC Grampian.

All suggestions will be discussed at our bi-monthly committee meetings and we guarantee that a response will be provided.

Please add comments and return:

· By post to Sheila Tuckwood, 91 Whitehall Place, Aberdeen, AB25 2PD

· By email to secretary@ctcgrampian.org.uk
Forms are available on the web site, or can be obtained from the ride leader, or by request to any committee member.



	


